
4. PRESENTATION OF PROJECT

Natalie Crimp, a Year 9 student from Linwood College, presented details of her prize winning project in
the Canterbury/Westland Science Fair. The project involved researching the Heathcote River and the
various causes of pollution in the river. She responded to questions from members and was thanked
for her presentation by the Chairman, who also presented Natalie with a small gift from the Council.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


